
Message from Fr Bernard: 
I was exceedingly touched by your kind wishes, 
Christmas cards, presents and the generosity of your 
Christmas offerings. All were greatly appreciated. 
Thank you!!  
 

Baptisms 
We welcome Shelby Patricia Broom, daughter of  
Sarah Stevenson and Daniel Broom to our Parish 
community as she was baptised during the week. May 
God continue to bless Shelby and her family.  
 

Condolences  
Our deepest sympathy goes to the family and friends 
of Freda Sullivan. Frieda passed away on 02/01/20. 
We pray for eternal peace for Freda and that her fami-
ly may find peace and consolation in the solace of the 
Lord. Please check the paper for Frieda’s funeral  
details.  
 

Blessed Sacrament Adoration 
Adoration will resume on Wednesday,15th January.  
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Second Collection  

MASS THIS WEEK 
Sat 4 Jan 9.00am                                          St Dom. 
Sat 4 Jan 6.00pm               St Dom.   
Sun 5 Jan 8.00am               OLGC 
Sun 5 Jan 9.30am                               St Dom .       

MASS DURING THE WEEK 
Tue 7 Jan 7.00pm                             St Dom. 
Wed 8 Jan 8.00am & 7.00pm                   St Dom. 
Thur 9 Jan 9.00am                             OLGC 
Fri 10 Jan 9.00am                                               St Dom. 
 

Rosary held every weekday after Mass 

MASS NEXT WEEKEND 
Sat 11 Jan 9.00am                                              OLGC 
Sat 11 Jan  6.00pm                St Dom.   
Sun 12 Jan 8.00am                OLGC 
Sun 12 Jan 9.30am                                St Dom. 

 

Reconciliation celebrated after every Saturday 
morning Mass and before every weekend Mass.       

Please contact Fr Bernard 9245 3899 or Maureen Smith  9204 5172                                       
to receive communion at home if you are unable to attend Mass. 

PARISH CONTACTS  
For all Marriage and Baptismal enquiries 

Phone /Email Fr Bernard Ph:9245 3899 
St Vincent de Paul  Society                                                                        

2nd & 4th  Monday 5.00pm St Dominic’s Parish Centre 
Barbara 9446 5324 

Charismatic Prayer Group                                                               
OLGC Parish Centre  Wednesdays at 10.00am 

    Ph: Liz Troon 9447 5041  
  Safeguarding Officers 

St Dominic’s - Isabelle Brewer Ph: 0459 537 045 
OLGC - Rina Cercarelli Ph: 0413 835 852 

Parish Centre Bookings 
St Domenic’s - Stanley Menezes 9445 7890  

OLGC - Moya Riou 9447 0963  
Bulletin Editor  

Lee Healy 0419 448 461 leehealy4@gmail.com 

Upcoming Events 
• 22 January -Parish Pastoral Council Formation 

Night, OLGC parish house 6pm 
• 12 Feb - Parish Finance meeting 7.30pm  

St Dominic’s parish centre 

Rosters 

This Week 

4 Jan 
6pm 

St Domenic’s 

5 Jan 
9.30am 

St Domenic’s 

5 Jan 
8am 
OLGC 

Readers P Truda 

 

E Jeffery 

K Wear 

H Corray 

Rosalind  

Acolyte P Wall   I Baviah 

Eucharist 

 Minister 

E Maugeri 

M Wall 

G Howell 

L Howell 

B O’Neill 

M Birkett 

Offertory   M Tester 

D D’Souza 

Altar Society M Webb M Webb, L Serrano,  

J Jones 

Planned Giving B O’Neill G & B  

Gascoigne 

Morning Tea   K Wear 

E Jeffery 

Rosters 
Next week 

11 Jan 
6.00pm 

St Domenic’s 

12 Jan 
9.30am 

St Domenic’s 

12 Jan 
8am 
OLGC 

Readers D O’ Sullivan 

P Wall 

M Phillips 

M Rodrigues 

E Jeffery 

K Wear 

Acolyte S Menezes P Samuels — 

Eucharist  

Minister 

C Ledger 

M Wall 

L Sequerah 

P Riney 

B Martin 

J Meagher 

Offertory   J Gates  

M Smith 

Altar Society K Wear 

E Jeffery 

 

Planned Giving G White M Smith 

Morning Tea   M Tester 

B Gascoigne 

The Epiphany of the Lord 
 

Reflection: 
Life is filled with all kinds of “epiphanies’-
manifestations of God’s love in our lives. Epiphanies 
can take place over time and can occur when we least 
expect them. The challenge is to keep our gaze fixed 
on the right “star” that lead us to finding Christ in our 
own Bethlehems and Jerusalems. In the new year   
before us, may we behold the many everyday     
epiphanies in which we discover the love of God in 
our midst.  


